
I'm a landlord and real estate broker in Multnomah County and I'm strongly opposed to HB 2004-A I 
have tenants that have been with me for over 10 years. The bill would be terrible for Oregon and help 
only very few tenants that are already in rentals.  
Please vote NO.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
Billy Grippo 
bgrippo@windermere.com 
503-997-3239 
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